NOTICE OF VILLAGE OF HOMER ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of Homer Zoning Board of Appeals will meet via remote conferencing on January 28th, at 6:30 p.m. to consider the following pursuant to the current Village of Homer Code of Ordinances:

Appeal # 489, Patrick Clune, located at 46 North Main Street, Tax Map Parcel #66.66-02-16.000 is requesting a variance to extend the height of a privacy fence on the Northern Boundary to 7’ bordering an apartment building containing an elevated driveway.
Pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1, suspending the Open Meetings Law 1, the Village of Homer Zoning Board of Appeals’ meeting will be closed to in-person attendance by the public until further notice. In the absence of public comment, we encourage residents to request a zoom link by contacting Tanya DiGennaro at the Village Offices at 607-749-3322 or by emailing tdigennaro@homerny.org. Individuals may also watch the public hearing at the Village of Homer’s YouTube channel. Please include in your email if you would like to participate directly in the remote conference. The above application is open to inspection at the Village Offices. We encourage you to email, call (607-749-3322), or mail, all of your communication needs before said ZBA meeting.


Tanya DiGennaro
Village Treasurer



				

